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Jane Rasely

From: Roberta N. <robertasn@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 5:56 AM
To: PCD
Subject: Winslow Hotel

Dear Planning Commission, 
 
The changes to the Winslow Hotel do not in any way ameliorate my concerns about the hotel. In fact, they only 
make the project bigger.  
What was an 87 room hotel is now essentially 98 rooms, in an area zoned for a 15 room inn.  
 
 
I urge you to recommend to deny the permit for this project. It is not what the island or Winslow needs. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Roberta Nelson  
 
 


